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18 July 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

School Meal Prices 

We have been informed that our caterers, Aspens, will be increasing school lunch 

prices from September 2025. The new price will be £2.85 per main meal or £2.10 for a 

nursery meal. 

There is no charge for Key Stage 1 pupils (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2), who are 

entitled to receive a free school meal. This is part of the Universal Infant Free School 

Meals (UIFSM) initiative and regardless of what benefits are being claimed. 

There is also no charge for those children who are currently entitled to pupil premium 

free school meals. 

Please remember to book your child’s lunch via ParentPay at the start of the new 

academic year to ensure they receive a meal. 

When we return to school in September, we shall return on Week 2 of our menu 

cycle.  Our current menu will continue until October half term.   

As always, please do not hesitate to contact us should you have an 

Thank you for your attention. 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Mr J Walker 

Head of School 
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